Tlopd's Register of Shipping,

71, Fenchurch Street, E.C.3.

21st September

I am in receipt of Mr. Edgar's letter of the

gth Instant regarding Messrs. N.V. Nederlandsche

LY

scheepsbouw My. Yard No. 280, and, iﬁ reply to the enquiry
therein, have to say that if a watertight bulkhead
ed at frame 117, the frames between Nos. 100 and
135 inclusive may be of 300mm x 90mm x 13mm bulb angles, and
the notation to be made in the Reglster Look will be amended
accordingly.
I am, Dear Sirs,

Yours falthfully,

Secretary.

The Surveyors,

ROTTERDAM.




